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The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD)
continues work on Idaho 55 between Donnelly
and McCall.

Please be aware of construction and follow all
posted signs. Safety is ITD's #1 priority.

What to Expect:
Idaho 55 will be reduced to one lane with pilot cars
All lanes open on the weekend
Speed limit will be reduced
Delays up to 15 minutes
12' lane restrictions in place

Idaho 55 Smiths Ferry Project Update:
Starting Tuesday, September 7th, drivers can expect:

Full road closures Monday-Thursday from 10 am to 2 pm
One-way alternating traffic outside those hours.

To learn more, visit ITDProjects.org/ID55SmithsFerry

 

Crews are repairing and milling pavement 
along the length of the project area to prepare 
for paving. Full paving is expected to begin in 
September.


